
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF FRANKLIN

PARK
NOTICE

The  Franklin  Park  Borough
Council  Finance  Committee
will  hold  a  FY  2025 Budget
Meeting  on  Wednesday,
November 6, 2024 beginning
at 6:15 p.m. in the Municipal
Building,  2344  W.  Ingomar
Road, Pittsburgh, PA 15237. All
persons interested in the 2025
Budget are invited to attend. If
you  are  a  person  with  a
disability  and  require  special
accommodations  to
effectively  participate  in  the
meeting, please contact Rege
Ebner,  Borough  Manager,  at
rebner@franklinparkboroug
h.us or 412-364-4115.
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